Mount Pearl Tennis Club Meeting Minutes: March 8% 2015 @ 715pm

Attendance: Thomas Hawkins, Dustin Cole, Mark Spurrell, Steve Cook, Mary Spurrell, Meagan Condon
Regrets: Stefan Jones
* Review of last meeting minutes.
Thomas has not purchased the sign for the fence as we are waiting for a sale.
Thomas is adding the legal disclaimer to our registration form.

Dustin contacted former staff (Stephanie and Lenny are both interested in a position this summer, Allison
is unsure but most likely will not be available) Agreed that we will wait to look for a manager as we may
have some options.

There is a coaching clinic on June 25-28™ that Thomas will be completing.
Mark will purchase the directors insurance, should cost $750.

Dustin or Thomas will contact the sport alliance to get some information on a contact person for the
SWASP grant. Mark is in the process of figuring out which grant is applicable to the tennis club.

Some of the renovations are complete inside the tennis club. A new drop ceiling has been installed with
new lighting, plaster and paint, exit signs, switch plates. The fireplace will be completed at a later date.

We need to install a new door for the back room with a lock.
Dustin is still in contact with the City with regards to the outside courts. No decision has been made.
* Advertising - 2015 Registration.

Meagan looked into the RedBag flyers; the cost is $75 per 1000 flyers. We agreed it was too expensive
for our needs.

We will continue with similar advertising options as last year. The Pearl; our website; Facebook; Twitter;
Radio (will ask Stefan what we did last year) Flyers in the schools as well as the new sign for the fence.

Dustin will contact Stephanie to do a page layout for the flyer and ask if she can help distribute them. We
would like to have the flyer completed for the middle of April and distribute by the end of April.

Meeting Adjourned at 745pm

Next Meeting: April 12 2015 7pm



